
 

 

Public Notice 
 

Delay in Publishing Annual Report 2024 
 
 
 
 

We would like to inform our shareholders and the public that the Annual Report 2024 
will not be published by 30th June 2025 as earlier expected. 
 
The delay is due to the ongoing audit and review process by our external auditors. 
We have requested an extension from CMDA and all going well the report will be 
published by 6th August 2025. 
 
We apologize for the delay and thank you for your understanding. 


